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 Friday 9th September 2022 

Things to look forward to next week 

Things to look forward to: 

Wednesday 21st September- Visiting Author Workshops 

Friday 23rd September- Year 6 Playground Leader training 

Wednesday 28th September- Class 2J to Golf Festival 

Monday 3rd October- New to Class Parent Appointments 

Wednesday 5th October- Class 2J to Locomotion Museum 

Friday 7th October- Harvest Festival Celebration- Information to follow 

Monday Shaun’s Motor-skills Workshops 

Tuesday Mr Preston Music with Classes 2J and 4D 

Wednesday Amy singing with Nursery and Class 1W 

Thursday Class 2J Swimming 

 

Friday Achievement Assembly 

Tuck Shop 

Curriculum Leaflets for parents 

 

School Holidays 

School closes at the end of the day on Friday 21st October 2022.  

Clubs for this Half Term 

Please book a place by emailing Mrs Thompson in the school office.  

bearpark@durhamlearning.net 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Donkin will also be running Chess Club for Y6 during a Wednesday 

lunchtime.  

 

Miss Jackson will continue to run sports activities during lunchtime.  

If any parents would like to run an afterschool club and have a special inter-

est or qualification, please let us know.  

Breakfast Club is available from 8.10am and is free. 

Tea Club runs up to 5.15pm (4.15pm on a Friday). It is £3 per hour. 

Classes for this year 

 

Nursery - Miss Clark    

Class 1W- Miss Wallace    

Class 2J- Mrs Jones 

Class 3H- Miss Hutton 

Class 4D- Mr Donkin 
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